
Dear member 

 

Further to comments received at the AGM it has been agreed to remove tee times on a Saturday 
during January on a ‘trial basis’, with the exception of the January monthly stableford 
competition on Saturday, 11th January 2025. 

 

On these days the 1st and 12th tees will be available for ‘roll up’ play as follows: 

 

1st Tee – from 8 am 

12th Tee – from 8 am – 9 am [only] 

 

The ‘alternation rule’ will be in place from the 1st tee at approximately 9.30 am to 10.40am 
inclusive, for groups starting at the 12th tee.  A reminder of the rule is as follows: 

 

Alternating at the 1st Tee:  

A group having commenced their round at the 12th tee may continue their round at the 1st tee 
as follows:  

• With no group waiting to commence their round at the 1st tee, a group may continue their 
round without delay, or  

• Where there is a group waiting to commence their round at the 1st tee, a group may continue 
their round after the group has teed off.  

Where multiple groups have commenced their round from the 12th tee and there are groups 
waiting at the 1st tee to commence their round, groups will alternate in turn. 

 

Regards 

 

Harvey Goodhew    Roger Witchlow 
Chairman     Greens Chairman 

 

27th December 2024 


